Sent: jeudi 7 février 2019 18:06 To: (CAB-ANSIP)

Cc: ; LOONELA Vivian (CAB-ANSIP); (CAB-ANSIP)

Subject: RE: Meeting with Huawei

Dear

Thank you for your positive reply. The suggested day and time is fine by us. I will contact you in due course with more information about the people from Huawei joining the meeting.



## BUILDING A BETTER CONNECTED WORLD



Huawei Technologies Chaussée d'Etterbeek 180, 1040 Brussels

Mob: -

Email: @huawei.com

http://www.huawei.eu







**止任何其他人以任何形式使用(包括但不限于全部或部分地泄露、复制、或散发)**本邮件中 **的信息。如果您**错故了本邮件,请您立即电话或邮件通知发件人并删除本邮件!

This e-mail and its attachments contain confidential information from HUAWEI, which is intended only for the person or entity whose address is listed above. Any use of the information contained herein in any way (including, but not limited to, total or partial disclosure, reproduction, or dissemination) by persons other than the intended recipient(s) is prohibited. If you receive this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by phone or email immediately and delete it!

From: @ec.europa.eu [mailto: @ec.europa.eu]

Sent: Thursday, February 7, 2019 2:04 PM

To: @huawei.com>

Cc: <a href="mailto:@huawei.com">@huawei.com</a>>; <a href="mailto:Vivian.LOONELA@ec.europa.eu">Vivian.LOONELA@ec.europa.eu</a>;

@ec.europa.eu

Subject: RE: Meeting with Huawei

Dear

On behalf of Vice-President Ansip I would like to thank the invitation sent to him to meet Chairman Vice-President would be glad to meet - would 15:00h on 4 March be suitable?

Best regards,

Assisstant

Cabinet of Vice-President Andrus Ansip



BERL B-1049 Brussels Belgium

@ec.europa.eu

From:	<	@huawei.com>
-------	---	--------------

Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 1:00 PM

To: LOONELA Vivian (CAB-ANSIP) < <u>Vivian.LOONELA@ec.europa.eu</u>>;

(CAB-ANSIP) < @ec.europa.eu>
Cc: @huawei.com>

Subject: Meeting with Huawei

Dear Ms Loonela,

Once again than you very much for the meeting of the 11<sup>th</sup> January . I hope you now have a better ideas about Huawei approach to cybersecurity. Should you need any more information please do not hesitate to contact me or my colleague . We would be more than happy to assist you .

Concerning the Huawei's new European Cybersecurity Center opening ceremony, scheduled for the 5<sup>th</sup> March 2019. I would be our please if you would be able to join. In addition, and as mentioned during our meeting, since our rotating Chairman will be in Brussels it would be great if a meeting could be arranged between and Vice President Ansip. The meeting could take place on either the 4, 5, or 6 March . Please let me know if this would be possible. I will of course send an official invitation once I receive conformation of VP Ansip availability, and willingness, to meet.





## Chaussée d'Etterbeek 180, 1040 Brussels

Mob:

Email: @huawei.com

http://www.huawei.eu



本邮件及其附件含有华为公司的保密信息,仅限于发送给上面地址中列出的个人或群组。禁止任何其他人以任何形式使用(包括但不限于全部或部分地泄露、复制、或散发)本邮件中的信息。如果您错收了本邮件,请您立即电话或邮件通知发件人并删除本邮件!

This e-mail and its attachments contain confidential information from HUAWEI, which is intended only for the person or entity whose address is listed above. Any use of the information contained herein in any way (including, but not limited to, total or partial disclosure, reproduction, or dissemination) by persons other than the intended recipient(s) is prohibited. If you receive this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by phone or email immediately and delete it!